LACUS 2005

Dartmouth College
Hanover Inn Reservation Form

Do not attempt to make your own reservation at the Inn, unless you want to pay between $180 and $240 per night for your room.  Fill out the form below and e-mail it, as an attachment, to Tim Pulju (pulju@dartmouth.edu).  Please put “Hanover Inn Reservation” as your subject header.  The deadline for receipt of forms is June 1.
1. List the names of all persons who will be staying in the room.  If more than one name is listed, the first name will be considered to be the primary guest and will be considered responsible for payment in the event of any shortfall.

2. Underline the type of room desired.  Cost is the same, $93/night, regardless of type.


Single (one queen bed)

Double (two double beds)

3. Indicate date of arrival and date of departure.  The rooms are available from Monday 
afternoon, August 1, through Sunday morning, August 7.


Arrival: 


Departure:

4. If you are coming to Hanover on the Dartmouth Coach, from Boston’s Logan airport, you will be dropped off at the front door of the Inn. 

    If you are driving to Hanover and wish to park in the Inn’s parking garage, you will be charged $15 per night (yes, $15 per night, not $15 total for the length of your stay).  You do not have to prepay for this parking—you will be billed directly by the Inn if you choose to park there.

    Alternatively, if driving to Dartmouth, you could get a Dartmouth parking pass for $18 total for the week, allowing you to park in Dartmouth’s satellite parking—for more information about this option, see the LACUS website, subheading “Parking”.  For this option, you must prepay; the $18 will be added to the bill you receive in June for room charges.  Underline the appropriate choice below.


I want a Dartmouth parking pass


I don’t want a Dartmouth parking pass

As stated on the website, the number of rooms available at the Hanover Inn is limited.  Reservation forms will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis, based on when they arrive in my e-mail inbox.  If you get your reservation in before we run out of rooms, I will send you instructions on how to arrange for payment.  If we run out of rooms before I receive your reservation, I will so notify you, and will give you up-to-date information about other housing options still available at that time.
